
		
		

THIS	WEEK’S	CALENDAR	REMINDERS	
Sunday,	February	19th	-	2	p.m.	-	Chair		Volleyball		-	great	fun	exercise	for	all	

											 		Monday,	February	20th	-	all	day	-	Presidents’	Day	-	Public	Holiday	🇺🇸 	
Monday,	February	20th	-	1	p.m.		-	Jacks	&	Jills	Monthly	Meeting		-	come	enjoy	cake	to	honor	birthdays	

Wednesday,	February	22nd	-	noon	-	Wednesday	Soup	Lunch	-	Bring	your	bowl	&	spoon	-	$2.50	
Thursday,	February	23rd	-	3:30	p.m.	-	Chilly	Day	Chili	Feed	-	Bring	your	spoon	and	$$$	

Friday,	February	24th	-	3	p.m.	-	Social	Hour		w/	Speaker-	Share	snacks	-	Learn	from	a	Master	Gardener	
Saturday,	February	25th	-	9	a.m.	-	Coffee	&	Donuts	-		$	-	A	joyous	visiting	time	

Saturday,	February	25th	-	10:30	a.m.	-	Whisk	Masters	(a	cooking	group)	-	learn	&	share	
           

	(Keep	track	of	regularly	scheduled	weekly	activities	on	the	monthly	Team-up	calendar)	

☀ 	☀ 	February	Sunshine	Person	-	Susie	Varner	-Lot	#	105	-	(541)	941-1506	☀ 	☀ 	

DOGS,	DOGS,	DOGS	AND	WHAT	THEY	LEAVE	BEHIND	
Timber	Valley	is	a	great	place	to	have	a	dog.		Most	of	us	really	like	and	appreciate	them.		What	no	one	likes	
is	to	come	upon	what	they	leave	behind.	 	Anyone	who	has	been	an	Escapee	for	any	length	of	time	surely	

knows	 that	 a	 dog’s	 owner	 is	 responsible	 for	 picking	 up	 anything	 their	 dog	 leaves	 behind.		
There	 are	 no	 areas	 in	 this	 park	 set	 aside	 as	 pet	 potties.	 	Wherever	 and	whenever	 a	 pet		
leaves	a	deposit.	it	is	its	human	who	must	 	pull	out	one	of	the	doggie	bags	they	should	be	
carrying	 and	 pick	 up	 the	 deposit	 to	 be	 disposed	 of	 properly	 in	 the	 garbage	 dumpster.		

Apparently	this	has	not	been	clear	to	some	as	not	doing	it	it	has	become	a	problem.		Shape	up	
dog	walkers,	do	it	right!.		Size	of	the	dog	and	size	of	the	droppings	make	no	difference.		PICK	IT	UP.	

CHANGES	TO	OUR	BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	
A	letter	of	resignation	was	received	from	Bev	Boykin	who	has	faithfully	served	her	position	as	director.		
Unfortunately	Bev’s	health	has	made	it	impossible	for	her	to	continue.	 	We	all	appreciate	Bev	and	thank	
her	for	her	service	to	the	park.	 	We	also	thank	Kris	Gordon	for	stepping	up	to	Yill	 the	vacancy	and	look	
forward	to	seeing	her	at	the	Board	table.	

PROPANE	REMINDER	
The	ofYice	staff	shouldn’t	have	to	become	debt	collectors.	 	It	is	 	truly	important	that	propene	be	
paid	for	before	tanks	are	picked	up.	 	Prepaid	propane	(and	also	electric)	accounts	are	allowed	up	
to	$500.	per	account	and	are	actually	preferred	by	the	ofYice.		Writing	one	check	is	so	much	easier	
than	a	whole	bunch	of	smaller	ones.		Try	it,	you’ll	like	it!		You’ll	receive	a	receipt	in	your	box	each	
time	your	prepaid	account	is	drawn	from	indicating	the	remaining	balance.	

EMERGENCY	CONTACTS	
There	are	still	some	members	who	have	not	yet	checked	with	the	ofYice	to	see	that	important	names	and	
numbers	are	up-to-date	in	their	Yile.	 	This	must	be	done	before	March.	 	 If	something	unplanned	should	
happen	to	you,	it	is	imperative	that	the	ofYice	can	reach	the	correct	persons.		Don’t	put	it	off	any	longer.		If	
you	are	out	of	the	park,	call	the	ofYice	to	get	it	done.		If	you	are	here,	just	stop	in!	

NO	COMMITTEE	MEETINGS	THIS	WEEK	
Continue to page 2
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ANOTHER	LAUNDRY	ALERT	
If	 you	are	using	 the	product	 consisting	of	 tiny	 little	balls	 that	 impart	 a	pleasant	 smell	 to	 your	 Yinished	
laundry,	PLEASE	DON’T	USE	THEM	IN	THE	PARK’S	MACHINES.	 	It	turns	out	that	those	little	balls	do	not	
dissolve	and		they	end	up	getting	under	the	seals	of	the	machines	leading	to	trouble.		Please	abide	by	this	
request	and	all	of	the	rest	of	the	signage	in	the	laundry,			Thank	you!	

SOCIAL	HOUR,	FEBRUARY		24TH	
This	week’s	 social	 hour	will	 feature	 a	 speaker	who	 is	 a	Master	 Gardener	 and	will	 provide	 us	with	 an	
interesting		program.		Please	be	there	for	an	intriguing	hour	of	something	new	and	different.		If	you’d	like	
to	bring	snacks	to	share,	they	will	be	appreciated.	 	Sharon	Elliot	has	been	busy	signing	up	speakers	on	a	
variety	of	subjects	that	should	be	enjoyed	by	all	of	us.		Please	mark	your	Friday	calendars	with	3	to	4	p.m.	
reserved	for	social	hour	right	here	in	our	Timber	Valley	clubhouse.	 	You’ll	be	surprised	how	much	you’ll	
enjoy	the	experience.	
	

DON’T	MISS	THE	CHILLY	DAY	CHILI	FEED	
We	hope	you’ve	signed	up	for	this	tasty	event.		Still	time	to	decide	to	bring	a	pot	of	your	favorite	
chili	to	be	shared.		Remember	to	bring	your	own	spoon	and	your	own	special	drink	and	$$$.		
Coffee	will	be	available	

Thursday.	Feb.	23rd	at	3:30	to	5:30.		Give	a	donation	of	$1	to	sample	3	kinds	of	chili.		
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 										“														$2	for	a	bowl	of	chili	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 										“										50¢	for	a	fresh	baked	piece	of	corn	bread	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Plan	on	a	50/50	drawing!


